From: Llyan Smith <Ismith@murrayriver.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 12 March 2019 8:40 AM

To: DPE PSVC Western Region Mailbox <westernregion@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Haydon Murdoch <Haydon.Murdoch@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Wayne Garnsey
<Wayne.Garnsey@pIanning.nsw.gov.au>; Glenn Bulmer <gbulmer@murrayriver.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Murray River 24 Lane — pp 2016 MRIVE_004 due to expire on 21 April

Good morning Haydon & Wayne,

PP 2016 MRIVE_004- 24 Lane

Could you please advise the outcome of Council’s request at your earliest convenience.

Kind regards




